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From: Linda Williams ORIGlNAL

To: Paula Isler
Subject: fwd: Paula, I have a let

Paula, I have a letter from C-Phone Video Communication Systems requesting
their cert be cancelled as of 12/31/98. Nonnye and I looked for that

company name and couldn't find anything that's even close.

Can you research this for me? Thanks.

FWd:by:=Paula=ISler===4/05/99:10:53am:============m====z===:================Fwd
to: Linda Williams

............................................................................

Doegs their letter have a phone number? If yes, e-mail it to me, along with
the name of the person who wrote it, and I'll give them a call.

Fwd=by:=Linda=William=4/05/99=10:55am=================S===S===sS==s==a======
Fwd to: Paula Igler

............................................................................

Yes, it ie William M. Karr III, Esqg.
Phone No. 910-395-6100. Thanks Paula.

FWd=by:=Paula=ISler===4/05/99:11:14am:=====:z===============================
Fwd to: Linda Williams

............................................................................

T called Mr. Karr at 11:07 a.m. and he said that they were nct sure which
states they had applied for service in, so he sent letters to all the
states, including Florida. I asked if the certificate/application could
have been in any other name and he said no. I told him that we were going
to disregard his letter, since our records do not show a certificate under
that name. He said OK. 1I'll leave it up to you as to what to do with his
letter, but there appears to be no action needed by the Commission.

FWd:by:::Linda:w:i_lliam:::================s:=====================:============
Fwd to: Paula Isler

............................................................................

0k, I think I'll just date stamp and put in alphabetical file. 1I'1l1 check
with Kay and if that changes I'll let you know. Thanks so much.
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March 30, 1999

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that although C-Phone Corporation continues to operate as a
manufacturer within the State of North Carolina, the company’s commercial activities
relating to its certificate to operate as a public utility within the State of Florida ceased as
of the 31% day of December, 1998.

It is therefore respectfully requested that C-Phone Corporation’s certificate of necessity
and convenience be cancelled at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely yours,

==

William M. Karr, 111, Esq.
Contracts Counsel
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